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November 1, 2009 
 

IMACC Corp., an IBC and poly drum reconditioner and plastic 
recycler in Dalton, Georgia and Gastonia, North Carolina is pleased to 
announce the opening of our new facility in Jacksonville, Florida.  The 
plant will sell reconditioned IBCs, rebottled IBCs, poly drums and will 
receive used IBCs, poly drums, steel drums and other types of 
recyclable plastics.  IMACC is a member of RIPA (the Reusable 
Industrial Packaging Association) and has been in the reconditioning 
and recycling business for 25 years under the same family ownership.  
We appreciate your interest and business and look forward to 
developing our new location in the Jacksonville area. 
 
For more information please visit our website: www.imacc-corp.com 
 
If you have any questions regarding IMACC’s services or to schedule a 
free pick up of all your empty containers please contact: 
 
Gary Woodburn, Account Manager – Jacksonville, FL 904 233-6693 
gwoodburn@imacc-corp.com 
Matt McCoy, Account Manager – Charlotte, NC 706-463-6202 
mmccoy@imacc-corp.com 
Tishia King, Raw Material Specialist – Dalton, GA 706-270-8635 
tking@imacc-corp.com 
Brandon Cutt, Raw Materials Manager 706 463-0726 
bcutt@imacc-corp.com 
Doug Jones, Logistics Manager 706 463-3165 
djones@imacc-corp.com 

Fax – 706 259-8071 




